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UPR of EL SALVADOR



Mr. President,

Slovenia welcomes the distinguished delegation of El Salvador to the UPR Working Group and thanks them for their presentation today. 

Slovenia attaches great importance to combating violence against women. In your report we noted a number of concrete measures undertaken by your government, which recognize women as rights holders and define femicide and other crimes related to gender-based violence. We would be interested to hear more on the concrete results coming from the implementation of this comprehensive policy, including on the protection for victims of violence. 

Turning to sexual and reproductive health, we noted that abortion is outlawed under all circumstances, even for medical reasons or in case of rape. Such restrictions push women and girls to unsafe, clandestine abortions or forcing them to go through dangerous pregnancies. In this regard we recommend to the Government of El Salvador to decriminalize abortion and to ensure that safe and legal abortion services are available for those women and girls whose pregnancy is a result of rape or whose lives or health are put at risk. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We note the concern of the CRPD regarding the discrimination against persons with disabilities in accessing health services and that no prior free and informed consent of persons with disabilities is required for medical procedures. We would welcome information on the adoption of measures to eliminate such discrimination against disabled persons, in particular with regard to those medical procedures where an informed consent of persons with disabilities is needed.

Furthermore we remain concerned about the number of children working or living in the street. These children are vulnerable to different kinds of exploitation as well as to the recruitment by gangs. We recommend to the Government of El Salvador to prepare and adopt a comprehensive policy to assist and prevent children from living in the street.

Thank you.
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